
From: Halligan, Julie
Sent: 2/6/2013 10:36:14 AM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CPUC Safety Symposium

Thanks Jane. I think he will be a great addition (and a good draw for some who might be tired 
of the same issues...)! I can’t recall who had the connection to him, so please remind me so I 
can thank them too. If it was you, thanks again.

I think it would be helpful to go over the agenda and potential speakers in advance of Friday’s 
call with the group. I want to compare notes to make sure we are all on the same page about 
the potential topics after the last meeting. That will help me think of topics/speakers as well. 
Let me know if there is a good time.

Julie Halligan, Deputy Director

Office of Utilities Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

imh@cpuc.ca.qov

415.703.1587

From: Yura, Jane [mailto:JKY1@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2013 4:29 PM
To: Halligan. Julie: ilape@semprautilities.com; jerry.schmitz@swgas.com; Doll, Laura;

Jim Hall; Bob Chipkevich 
Subject: CPUC Safety Symposium

Redacted

Hello everyone, I just sent out a calendar item for a brief call on Fridays. Also, we were able to 
confirm Capt. Sully Sullenberg to be a speaker for 5/7 (the first afternoon). Next on the agenda 
are firming up the agenda, and the venue.
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Thank you,

Jane
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